PRESS RELEASE
PRESS RELEASE
PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Date 09-11-2015
For more information contact: MOSILC Administrative Assistant
e-mail: mo.silc@vr.dese.mo.gov 
The Statewide Council for Independent Living is looking for a few good Board members.

The purpose of the Statewide Independent Living Council is to:
-Develop, sign, and submit the State Plan for Independent Living (SPIL), in cooperation with Vocational Rehabilitation (VR) and Rehabilitation Services for the Blind (RSB).
-Monitor, review, and evaluate implementation of the SPIL.
-Support the Centers for Independent Living (CILs) and advocate for disability rights and related issues.

This is a governor appointed position that meets quarterly.
Persons with disabilities, minorities or professionals, knowledgeable about Independent Living are encouraged to apply online at  www.mosilc.org at Missouri Boards and Commissions or call  (877) 222-8963 for more information.

